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Fiscal & Data Updates
Data Reporting for Students with IEPs: End of Year Federal Special Education Data Reporting
The following end-of-year federal special education data reporting applications are now open and available for verification and submission:
Timeline for Initial Evaluation (Indicator B-11)/Part C to Part B Transition (Indicator B-12) — data from CEDARS will be populated into an EDS application for district staff to verify and submit no later than July 15, 2024.
Early Childhood Special Education Outcomes (Indicator B-7) — Child Outcomes Summary (COS) data from CEDARS will be populated into an EDS application for district staff to verify and submit no later than July 15, 2024.
Behavior and Weapons Reporting – Disciplinary Incidents of Students with IEPs (Indicators B-4A/B and significant disproportionality) — data from CEDARS will be populated into an EDS application for district staff to verify. The application will close on August 1, 2024, and data will be pulled on August 2, 2024.
It is required that each district responds to these reports. If your district has no students to report, it is your responsibility to verify that information through these reporting mechanisms. Late or inaccurate reporting will affect the district’s special education determination level.
If you need access to the application, please contact your District Data Security Manager.
User Guides providing instructions and guidance on verifying, revising, and submitting your district’s data have been linked above and are available at Special Education Data Reporting and Collection.
Refer to the CEDARS Manual and Appendices for more detailed information on elements used in populating this application.
For assistance please with reporting expectations, contact Special Education Data.
For technical support, contact OSPI Customer Support at OSPI Customer Support or 800-725-4311. 
For CEDARS data questions contact Ask OSPI.


OSPI Special Education Data, Fiscal, and Program Office Hours
Special Education Data, Fiscal, and Program office hours are held via Zoom at 1–1:30 pm every Wednesday. During these office hours, participants can chat about current issues and ask questions. Breakout rooms will be available as needed for discussions on specific topics. Zoom link to join the meeting. 
If you have any questions regarding these office hours, please contact the WISM team or the special education data team.
Safety Net Reminders
May updates to the High-Need Individual Safety Net applications and Community Impact Applications are due through EGMS by May 10th.
Questions? Contact the Safety Net team.
Fiscal
FP 267 IDEA B carryover funds are unspent IDEA funds from 2022–23. These funds must be expended by August 31, 2024.
Districts who do not plan on expending these funds in full or has questions, email us at speced.fiscal@k12.wa.us. 
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